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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

ABNORMAL LOAD  
 

WESTGATE ENTRANCE  
TO  

I SHED, LONGSHIPS ROAD  
 

VIA: CARGO ROAD; QUEEN ALEXANDRA 
ROLLER BRIDGE; QUEENS ROAD SOUTH 
 

AN EXTRA LONG LOAD WILL BE 
TRANSPORTED USING THE ABOVE 

ROUTE ON  
MONDAY 11TH NOVEMBER (PM) 

 
DELAYS MAY BE POSSIBLE. 

 
 

DAN DAVIES  5TH NOVEMBER 2013 
 


